
5/12/2019 

Welcome to 

Townline Mennonite Church  
~leadership team~ 

Ryan Eash, Garrett Martin, John Miller, Amos Raber, 

Andrew Royal, Robbie Royal, Dean Yoder 

Overseer – Eddie Graber 

Our mission is to exemplify Christ’s love to those we meet in our daily walk; and exalt the 

name of Jesus through teaching His Word, Praying, Singing, Encouragement and 

Admonition. 

Sunday School 9:30  

Worship Service 10:30 

General fund offering  

 

Announcements:                       Dean Yoder 

Worship in music:                    Jonathan Royal 

 Worship in the Word:             Dean Yoder 

                                         

Greeters: 

May 12: Willard & Lora Etta W., John & Christina S., 

May 19: Irma Stutzman, Ben & Joanne W., 

May 26: Wilma & Margaret S., Mark & Fanny W., 

 

Offerings: General fund-$1502.75, pastoral - $1997.27,    

Attendance: SS attendance-170, worship-210, 

 

Announcements: 

1. Tuesday, May 14th at 9:00 am is the ladies’ breakfast!  

This will be at C & C 161 S Main Street, Nappanee, IN 

 

2. May 18th, work day for the church starting at 9 am. Come early for 

cookies, donuts, and coffee! The trustees are looking for project leaders, 

as they will have several projects going on. -Trustees, Bill Helmuth, 

Laverne Frey, & Larry Thomas, 

 

3. Please be on the lookout for cones and paint in the parking lot next week,  

we will try to help you park in the most efficient way possible. 

4. Our June fellowship Sunday will be held on the second versus first 

Sunday of the month.  June 9th will also be the first night of Bible School! 

 

5. Vacation Bible School dates are, Sunday June 9 – Wednesday June 12, 

there is a sign-up sheet on the bulletin board for the available positions.                           

Thank you for your support in this ministry! 

 

6. In the youth Sunday-school class we will be focusing on relationships 

and dating for the next 4-6 weeks. Parents are invited and welcome to 

join their youth in the class. You are also welcome to submit questions 

for discussion. 

 

7. Please check the shelf inside the South entrance for clothes and other 

articles that may belong to your family. We plan to deliver articles left 

there to some local charity. 

 

1 Peter 3:3-4 

Don't be concerned about the outward beauty of fancy hairstyles, expensive 

jewelry, or beautiful clothes. You should clothe yourselves instead with the 

beauty that comes from within, the unfading beauty of a gentle and quiet spirit, 

which is so precious to God. (NLT) 

 

"Mother's love is peace. It need not be acquired,                                       

it need not be deserved."  - Erich Fromm 

"The mother's heart is the child's schoolroom."                                            

-Henry Ward Beecher 

"I am sure that if the mothers of various nations could meet, 

there would be no more wars." -E. M. Forster 

Church Events 

May 18th church work day 

May 21st Church sewing  

June 9-12 Vacation Bible School 


